
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is a minimum participant number required before we can go ahead with the course. Once we have 

received your registration we will contact you to confirm this.  Please note, payment will only be required once we 

have confirmed your registration. 

If you would like to register for the  St John’s “Caring for Kids” first aid course, please contact the centre on 8381 

8005 or complete the tear-off slip below and return it by Tuesday 6th November, 2018 (Week 4, Term 4). Slips 

can be placed in the fees box in the Kindy, or given to a staff member at the front desk.  

Limited crèche spaces available for this course. Bookings essential. 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Please return this slip to the fees box in the Kindy, or to a staff member at the front desk, by Tuesday 6th  Nov 2018. 

St John’s “Caring for Kids” First Aid Course - Expression of Interest 

I/We would like to attend the St John’s “Caring for Kids” first aid course at the Woodcroft Heights Children’s 

Centre, on Tuesday 20th  November, from 6-9pm 

Name:  ......................................................................  Phone:  .................................................................  

Name:  ......................................................................  Phone:  .................................................................  

*Limited crèche spaces will be available for young children, aged 0 – 5 years old. If you will need to use this 

service, please provide the name and ages of your children requiring a space in the crèche: 

 .........................................................................................................................................................................  

 

St John’s “Caring for Kids” 
 First Aid Course (3 hours) 

 

Topics covered in the course include: 

Managing unconsciousness, 

choking, bleeding, burns, 

respiratory distress, and 

anaphylaxis.  

There will also be specific time set 

aside for other child-specific first aid 

topics or queries, not already covered 

earlier in the course. 

 

Details: 

Date: Tuesday 20th November 2018 

Time: 6pm – 9pm 

Cost:  $35 per person (including a 
take home first aid book) 

The Woodcroft Heights Children’s Centre 
will subsidise the cost of the course, 
reducing it to this affordable price. 

 


